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25th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
To Parents in Nursery 2 
 
 
Staffing Change 
 
 
Miss Sanlisoy will be leaving Ballyoran Nursery at Easter.  Her last 
day will be Wednesday 27th March 2024. 
 
We thank Miss Sanlisoy for her service to the Nursery and wish her 
well for the future. 
 
Mrs Mackle will be replacing Miss Sanlisoy from Monday 8th April 
2024.  It would be helpful in terms of a smooth transition if you 
started to talk to your child about this change as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Richard Woolsey 
Principal 
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